
  
 
Greetings from our new home! We are working hard getting the studios unpacked 
and look forward to kicking-off the first wave of Winter 2019 courses next week. 
 
This message is to inform you our new premises at 24 Ryerson Avenue is not 
yet barrier-free due to a delay in the construction of a wheelchair accessible 
entrance ramp at the main entrance​ ​(north side of building)​. The estimated time of 
completion is February 2019. We will keep everyone informed. 
 
Barrier description: ​The temporary entrance at 24 Ryerson Ave. has 3 steps to 
enter the building, and 6 steps with a railing to the main floor.  
 
Additional Notes​: 
 

● There is an elevator on the main floor of the building to access the upper 
levels in addition to the main stairwell. 

 
● There are barrier-free, gender-neutral washrooms on each floor. 

 
● TSA's small, onsite parking lot is still under construction. ​Click here​ to learn 

about nearby parking and transit options. 
 
We recognize physical barriers may prevent attendance and participation in our 
programming until the entrance ramp is finished. We deeply apologize.  
 
Please contact the office immediately with any questions and concerns about your 
Winter course registration based on this update. We are committed to 
accommodating everyone as best we can. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
TSA Office Team 
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https://tsa-art.com/media/filer_public/d5/e8/d5e8da0b-d86d-476f-8019-872100782984/how_to_get_here__24_ryerson_avenue_toronto.pdf

